Alfonso Mendez
AV Mendez Landscaping Services

January 14, 2022

We, AV Mendez Landscaping Services, request that between the hours of 7am and 8pm,
the work trucks can come on the property to load any small equipment that is not able to be
stored at the location where the vehicles and large machinery is parked and stored. These things
included handheld items such as rakes, lawn mowers, chainsaws and leaf blowers that are loaded
onto trailers to then take off the property. We would return at around 5-6 pm to leave the
handheld items and return all vehicles to the off-property parking. The area behind the garage
would be used to store other larger equipment that will not be turned on on the property. This
equipment includes a chipper for tree logs, Ventrac on a trailer, and stumper. These items will be
taken off property and returned within a 7am-6pm time frame to then be turned on at the projects
location and only need to be at 537 Elizabeth St for storage.

During the wintertime, we request to be able to continue the storage of all summer
equipment on property. We also request that the Ventrac can remain on property. This machine is
used for the snow removal of the company Aries located in front of the property. The Ventrac
will be on a trailer so that it is not turned on on the property and a common work truck can come
and haul it off 537 Elizabeth St. During the wintertime, there is not moment in which we plow
our own snow with our trucks, but I do clean my snow with my common household snow blower
to allow my daughters to be able to go to work at 6 am.

If there is any concern or questions with our request, please contact me at (262) 442-2280

or via email at mendezalfonsod@gmail.com.

Thank you,
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